Burnett Road RR3 Wakefield, Quebec 25 September, 1978

Mr. D. Liddiard Kirk's Ferry, Quebec

re: Cascades Club Heating System

Dear Doug:

This is to confirm our recent conversations whereby you agreed to install a 197,00 BTU oil furnace in the existing club house and new squash addition complete with a 200 gal. oil tank and all necessary ducting to approximately 25 outlets in accordance with accepted standards. In exchange for the above you will be given \$1,700.00 plus a FAMILY-LIFE membership to Equash Cascade which is currently valued at \$1,000.00.

I would like to re-emphasize the heat control problem which exists between the club house which will be used infrequently during the winter, and the squash section which will be used daily. Adequate thermostats and dampers must be installed to control the flow of heat to the two areas. In addition it should be noted that the squash courts themselves are best kept at around 50 degrees rather than the normal room temperature.

If the foregoing is acceptable to you please acknowledge this by signing one copy and returning it to me.

Joufer Liddians

Yours, truly

Alan Hopkins

President

Cascades Club